
Paddock Driveline

To accommodate more families, we will be utilizing the middle school parking lot during

dismissal. Please enter at the North Street entrance of the middle school parking lot that

will flow onto Marvin Street and into the Paddock parking lot.

For the safety of our students, staff and community stop on Marvin Street at the

Paddock parking lot apron to wait for the driveline to begin.

Please do not pull alongside the building and block the fire lane.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience!


